
  

School Improvement Advisory Committee (SIAC) 
Meeting Minutes for October 25, 2017 

 

The first meeting of the School Improvement Advisory Committee was held on 
Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at 6:00 pm in the Board Room at the District Office.  
Those present were:  Andrea Janssen, Brent Meier, Curt Tauke, Deb Bowman, 
Denny Folken, Judy Hayen, Brian Jaeger, Maddie G. Lambert, Anna Loes, 
Gretchen Kriegel, Nels Petersen, and Terry Smothers. 
 
Superintendent Jaeger presented the agenda and then did a welcome and 
introductions. 
 
Superintendent Jaeger went over the 2017-18 SIAC timeline and reviewed the 
purpose of the SIAC Committee.  
 
Dr. Jaeger then gave an update to the committee on the Year 2 of the Strategic 
Operating Plan (SOP) and also gave a school facilities update. 
 
The committee then broke out into small groups and worked on questions for a 
Needs Assessment Survey that will be sent out later this year. 
 
The last item of business was for the committee to answer a ‘Ticket out the Door’ 
question, which was “What are your thoughts about our facilities?”  Those were 
written on small slips of paper and given to Dr. Jaeger. 
 
It was announced that the next SIAC meeting will be on Wednesday, January 17, 
2018.  There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 

 


